
T H E  Y O U N G  F A M I L Y  

M I S S I O N A R I E S  T O  

T H E  P E O P L E  O F  

S P A I N  

 

M A R C H — A P R I L  2 0 2 3   

P R A Y E R  L I S T :  

• Our family settling 

in Spain 

• Continuing learning 

the Spanish lan-

guage 

• More witnessing 

opportunities to 

share the love of 

Christ 

Sent Under The 

Authority Of:  

 
Lighthouse Baptist Church  

410 North East 27th St  

Grand Prairie, Texas 75050  

 

 

Affiliated With: 
 

Independent Baptist  

Fellowship International  

PO Box 151259 

Fort Worth, Texas 76108  

W E B S I T E :  

young-missions.org 

 

C E L L :  

254-366-6795 

 

E M A I L :  

jimmie@ 

young-missions.org 

Greetings from Spain, 

   

After landing in Texas around midnight on the first of March from Hon-

duras, we spent most of March and April in Texas on Furlough. We 

were not able to rest much during this time. We visited some of our 

supporting churches and several new churches in different parts of the 

Lone Star State. And, importantly, we made time to see our family are 

scattered between Houston and Wichita Falls, Texas. Some of them we 

have not seen since 2020.  

  

After a busy and fruitful furlough, we arrived in Spain on April 30. We 

know we have much ahead of us as we begin dealing with Spanish cus-

toms and immigration, finding a new home, and starting a new ministry. 

We ask for prayers during this time of transition.  

  

After much prayer, we believe it is best to spend about six months to a 

year working with another Baptist missionary here in Spain. We will be 

helping in the city of Murcia (the capital of the region) and his new 

work in San Pedro del Pinatar.  We believe we know where God wants 

us to place a new church, which is about an hour or so from where we 

currently are, next year.   

We thank you for your con-

tinued prayer and support for 

our family as we serve our 

Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. 
 

In Christ, 
The Young Family 


